
Special Local Rules Revision Committee 
 
The Bankruptcy Court is in the initial phases of a complete and extensive review and revision to 
the Local Rules and welcomes members of the bar to submit their interest in serving upon a Special 
Local Rules Revision Committee. The Court intends for the committee to be comprised of 
individuals with diverse backgrounds and practice areas. The Court will form the committee based 
upon considerations of diversity, equity, and inclusion. Indications of interest will be accepted 
throughout the month of November to Gunn_Chambers@dcb.uscourts.gov.  
 


